My name is Joshua Kilmer. | reside at 119 Hidden Oak Dr.
Longwood, Fl 32779

| own the property contiguous with 117 Hidden Oak Drive.
Longwood, Fl. 32779 owned by Donald J. and Leslie S.
Sammarco

It is my understanding that they are requesting a variance on this
property to build a screened porch.

| have no objection to this requesf and feel as though it will be a
positive addition to our neighborhood.

Signed:

Joshu

(DFH/E e/ 27)14



May 23, 2024
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in support of the request of Donald J. and Leslie S. Sammarco to have a variance
approved for a screened porch at 117 Hidden Oak Drive, Longwood, FL 32779. My home is at
115 Hidden Oak Drive making me the property owner directly next to the Sammarco’s property.
I have no objections to the screened porch being erected and believe that it will be a definite
improvement to the property.

Please contact me for any further information that you may need to approve this variance.

Sincerely,

o A, Cooadli
s

Dr. Cheryl A. Cicotti

115 Hidden Oak Drive

Longwood, FL 32779

FLGatorRN@aol.com
407 616-0388




